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House Bill 3971 would override local zoning laws to allow Lane County to build a 

recycling plant for garbage and hazardous materials on sensitive wetland property 

that FLOODS. 

This bill will actually cause HIGHER garbage fees for Lane County residents and only 

adds insult to injury.  What are you thinking?? Garbage in a flood plain shouldn't even 

be a 

consideration. Get rid of this dangerous bill. It should die now!!! 


